Elise Brophy

Subject:	FW: Shaw Cricket Club
From: Howard Most Sent: 10 August 202 To: ENV LICENSING	
Subject: Shaw Cricke	t Club
36, Clough Road,	
Shaw.	
Oldham	
OL2 8QD.	
10 th August 2021	
Dear Sir,	
I can well understan Year's Eve is accepta but to have that kind residential area and	bout the new proposed licence extension for Shaw Cricket Club. I that an extension of the Shaw Cricket Club licence until 1.00pm on Christmas Eve and Neble, of licence every Friday and Saturday is not. The area in which the Cricket club is a quiet the noise produced by loud music, tying is therefore further amplified and its nuisance value is increased.
I therefore urge you	to reject their application.
Yours faithfully,	
Howard Moston.	